THE CITY OF HEBRON ESTATES

MARCH 1, 1994

Minutes of the Commissioners Meeting.

PRESENT:

BUDGET :

Mayor Ricketts, Commissioners Cardwell, Fraley, Marshall,
City Clerk Martha Ferguson, Attorney Woolridge, Mr. Barr-
Pioneer News, Terry and Kathy Hansen

A motion was made by Commissioner Marshall and seconded by
Commissioner Fraley to pay the regular bills. The motion

passed.

OLD BUSINESS: Once again a discussion was held on repairing street

signs and checking street lights. Mayor Ricketts and
Commissioner Marshall will ride the city to view possible
repairs of the street signs, lights, and pavement as soon
as the weather improves.A report will be given at the April
meeting.Parking on the street remains a concern.

NEW BUSINESS: Two names had been submitted to Mayor Ricketts for the

nomination of Commissioner to fill the vacancy of Peggy
Druin. Those seeking the position were George Reidling and
Terry Hansen. Terry Hansen and his wife were present and
gave an oral presentation. Mr. Reidling was not present.
Mayor Ricketts asked the Commissioners to vote by secret
ballot. Mr. Hansen will be our new Commissioner.

Attorney John Woolridge conducted the Swearing in Ceremony
for Mr. Hansen and Mr. Marshall. Mr. Marshall had been
absent due to illness at the January Ceremony.

ADJOURNMENT: Commissioner Marshall made a motion to adjourn and

Commissioner Cardwell seconded the motion which unaminously
carried. The next meeting will be April 5, 1994.

Respectively submitted
Martha Ferguson, City Clerk
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